From: Jane Olds 
Sent: 22 January 2015 11:39
To: Planning - Environment & Economy
Subject: Planning application reference: 14/02065/LB

Dear Sirs,

Caversfield Parish Council met yesterday evening and discussed planning application reference 14/02065/LB, Bicester Heritage, at Building 96 Lubricant Store, Change of use from Ministry of Defence to B1/A1 including structural repairs and alterations and had no objections, but wished to comment that there appeared to be a discrepancy between the drawings regarding the number and installation of the new windows which may need to be checked.

I trust that this information is of help.

Yours faithfully,

Jane Olds

Caversfield Parish Clerk

13 Oak Close

Bicester

OX26 3XD

